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Anmol Arora <tecniawebsite@tecnia.in>

Fwd: Patriotic Run Report - reg.
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Directortias <directortias@tecnia.in> Thu, Feb 10, 2022 at 9:16 AM
To: Vaishali Prasad <vaishaliprasad89@gmail.com>, Tecnia Student Welfare <studentswelfare@tecnia.in>
Cc: HOD MBA <hodmba@tecnia.in>, IQAC <academiccell@tecnia.in>, Anmol Arora <tecniawebsite@tecnia.in>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: no-reply <admin@aicte-india.org>

Date: Tue, Feb 8, 2022 at 5:34 PM

Subject: Patriotic Run Report - reg.

To: <directortias@tecnia.in>


Dear sir/Madam,

Greetings from AICTE!

Reference to our email dated 18.01.2022 and subsequent email dated 31.01.2022 to all AICTE institutions to organize a
Patriotic day run across India to pay tribute to Veterans of India who spent their life in protecting the nation along with
martyrs who sacrificed their life for Indian soil. The run will glorify the moment of nationalism and patriotism that every
single Indian have. We have also mentioned in the mail that all the participants will be given FIT INDIA/NYK e-certificate
of the event signed by AICTE and VETERANS INDIA. we have requested you to give the Patriotic Run Report on
veteransindia47@gmail.com; if your institution/ students have participated.

  Following are the details required in reports –

           a. Name, Address, Contact number of the institution.

           b. Name and contact number of the head of the institution.

           c. Number of students who attended the function.
           d. Number of staff who attended the function.

           e. Chief guests details, if any.

           f. Photos and Videos held.

The Veterans India is preparing a full report and will submit it to the Ministry of Education very soon and most of the
institutions have submitted the report incorporating the above-mentioned points. If you have not submitted the same,
please send it by 10th February to the above-mentioned e-mail address positively else ignore it.

With warm regards

Dr. Neetu Bhagat

Deputy Director

Induction Program Cell
All India Council for Technical Education

email: ipc.pap@aicte-india.org

Phone: 011-2958-1013

-- 
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________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

DISCLAIMER: This message is
intended solely for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This
communication may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged or
confidential and otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the
named addressee, or have been inadvertently referenced in the address line, you
are not authorized to read, print, retain copy or disseminate this message or
any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the
sender immediately
by e-mail and delete all copies of the message.

The authenticity of this message cannot
be vouched for. It may be spoofed. Please treat hyperlinks and attachments in
this email with caution.

https://amritmahotsav.nic.in/

